Q0 APPLICATION No.._ 1718 TAP CLEARED 4
LOCATION: Howard Ave. E x Bellevilye Rd. BEF. AFT. REMARKS ¢

OWNER: Coyne Laundry
31-313

MEASURES: g" Ductile May 8, 1993

E x E line River Rd. 17 a5ttt .
N x N line bldg. 25 TL,
E x W line bldg. &1.0 1T,




METER HISTORY CHARGE OUTS
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DATE SET |s1ZE NUMBER READING REMARKS
ouT




Dear Commissioner Jamie Ponte,

I, Rick Miller, property owner of 20 Howard Ave (Assessors Plot 116, Lot 94) would like to build a
loading dock and understand that there is an existing fire hydrant and 4-inch water service (permit
#31718) for the building that requires relocating. The configuration of the fire supply and domestic
service lateral is creating a problem to continue with this project. We would like to eliminate the
hydrant because the building is equipped already with an 8-inch fire supply line (permit #31828) and an
internal sprinkler system. Please accept this letter as acknowledgement that from this date forward, |
take full responsibility and ownership of the existing 6-inch line, tapped off the 8-inch water main on
Howard Ave, running easterly that feeds my building’s 4-inch domestic water service.

Thank You in advance for your time regarding this matter and please feel free to reach out to myself or
my contractor with any questions. Frederick Miller 508-965-0010 or JLC Construction- Demetri Costa
774-263-2197 / 508-326-9228.
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